
 BGF Staff and Board of Directors 

 

Contact information for Bluegrass Golf Foundation staff members and Board Members is listed 
below. Board meetings are held quarterly with additional meetings scheduled as needed. For 
information about the Bluegrass Golf Foundation Bylaws or Articles of Incorporation, please 
request additional information from Executive Director, Chris Redle. 
 

 

Executive Director – Chris Redle, PGA 
 

CRedle@BluegrassGolfTour.com, 502-338-4388 (personal cell) 
 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Chad Borders, Chairman of the Board – e2000sc89@gmail.com 
 

Jonnathan Belcher, Vice-Chairman / Treasurer 
Kendall Johnson, Secretary 
Paula Clements 
Brian Courtney 
Jason England 
Grover Justice  
Missy Kennedy 
Cole Manion 
Mitchell Moore 
Chris Osborne  
Adam Whitt 
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